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Sean Roberts

From: Programme Officer

Subject: FW: Observation and comment regarding newly uploaded library document p2-N15

Attachments: Confirmation of Tennis Court Numbers at Stone Lawn Tennis.pdf

From: Andy Osgathorpe 

Sent: 25 July 2016 08:42 
To: Programme Officer 

Subject: Observation and comment regarding newly uploaded library document p2-N15 

 

Dear Mr Roberts, 

 

I note the document P2-N15, a response from Sport England to SBC regarding the planning application ref: 

16/24242/FUL, Westbridge Park, contains an inconsistency regarding the number of private courts available at 

Stone Lawn Tennis & Squash Club.  

The Sport and Recreation Assessment Update (June 2013) referred to in the first part of Sport England’s 

letter states there are 9 courts on which their calculations and conclusions are based, whilst the Lawn Tennis 

Association states there are only 6 courts. I enclose a Google Earth screen dump indicating that there are only 

6 courts; suggesting the Sport England calculations and assessment are in error and the conclusion probably 

worse than stated their letter.  

 

I would be grateful if you could bring this to the attention of the Hearing’s participants. 

 

Regards 

Andy Osgathorpe 

(Stone resident) 
 



Confirmation of Tennis Court Numbers at Stone Lawn Tennis & Squash Club 

Stone Lawn Tennis 
& 

Squash Club 
(6 Courts) 

Westbridge Park 
(3 Courts) 


	P2-N19 Confirmation of Tennis Court Numbers at Stone Lawn Tennis submitted by Mr Osgathorpe 1of2
	P2-N19 Confirmation of Tennis Court Numbers at Stone Lawn Tennis submitted by Mr Osgathorpe 2of2

